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January 24, 2022 

 

Dear River Dell Community: 

As I indicated in my January 3 letter, the guidelines regarding spectator attendance at sporting events would 

be reviewed as more information becomes available. Since the recent surge in COVID-19 cases at River Dell 

is subsiding, we will be lifting the spectator restrictions at local sporting events effective immediately. 

However, we reserve the ability to reinstate them should conditions deteriorate again. Further, attendance at 

away events is subject to the protocols and limitations in place at those facilities.  

Please remember that everyone who attends an event must properly wear a mask while in the building.  There 

are no exceptions. Further, please do not attend an event if you are exhibiting any symptoms, are a close 

contact of someone who tested positive or are recovering from an active infection. 

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Patrick J. Fletcher 

Superintendent of Schools 
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